
PTO NEWSLETTER, 4-25-2017 
 

Dear CRA Family, 

 

Thank you to Amanda Moore and her Art Night team for our awesome Art Night at the 

school.  Thank you to everyone that attended and volunteered.  It was such an incredible and fun 

evening.  

 

Need a break from cooking?  Take that break on Thursday, April 27th.  California Pizza Kitchen 

at Fashion Place Mall will donate 20% of meals to the Canyon Rim PTO.  It's all day, so if you 

want to lunch with friends or dinner with the whole family, all you have to do is hand them the 

CPK fundraiser flyer and we get 20%.  The flyers will be coming home today or tomorrow.  You 

can also just show the flyer on your phone or just mention Canyon Rim PTO to your server, and 

we'll get the 20%.  Mark your calendars and enjoy a night out while helping out your 

school.  There is a copy of the flyer attached to this email. 

Field Day is coming up on Thursday, May 25.  This is one of the most fun days for our 

kiddos.  We will need 40-50 volunteers.  It is so fun to participate and hang out that day, please 

sign up to help today: Field Day Signup 

 

CRA receives 4-8% of the total purchase amount when you go through the Amazon link on the 

CRA homepage before you complete your purchase. This is an easy way to contribute to our 

school.  

If you have any questions, please email Alicia West at alijwest@gmail.com. 
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